
 

The Milton and Evansville FFA Alumni, along with friends and family are 

hosting a  

Benefit for Austin Martin  
on 

December 1
st
, 2013 at the Holiday Inn Express 

 

 

 
 

Austin, son of Joe and Bonnie Martin, is 9 years old. On what would have 

been his first day of 4
th

 grade, he was diagnosed with a rare sarcoma cancer. 

Austin needs to endure numerous rounds of chemotherapy and then will 

have surgery in 2014. Our benefit will assist with ongoing medical costs and 

everyday challenges Austin and his family will encounter. 

 

Please consider participating in this benefit, by 

donating a service, an item  

or a monetary donation.  
 

We will provide documentation for tax purposes upon request. 

 

 You can contact: 

Bob Johnson at (608) 774-9336 

Marlys Howe at (608) 513-3417 

Renee Bjugstad at (608) 289-3051 

 

 



 

 


